
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poppy Class  

Spring Term 1 Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

Happy New year to you all. We hope you have had a wonderful 

Christmas and are ready for the new term. This term we welcome 

two new staff members to the team, Tracey and Claire. Lauren and 

Sam will be in class on a Friday.   

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday – P.E skills with sports coach Richard 

(trainers to be worn if possible)            

Tuesday- We will be going for a walk each 

afternoon. Please ensure your child always has 

appropriate clothing.        

Friday – cooking. Please send in a voluntary 

contribution of £5 for the term.  

Please send a coat in each day. We go outside 

whatever the weather. It is useful to have 

waterproofs and wellies in school if you are able 

to send them in for the term.  

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

This term our whole school topic is ‘A passport 

to the world.’ Poppy class will be exploring 

Australia. Using our magic boomerangs in 

literacy, we will dive into the Great Barrier 

Reef, take a walk around Uluru and explore the 

rainforest. In art we will be making many of the 

animals that can be found in Australia and in 

science exploring their different habitats.  

In maths we will be counting to 20 and 

continuing with our addition and subtraction 

work. We will also use number songs with 

props and practical resources to support our 

number work. 

We really hope to do a weekly cooking session 

on a Friday. These sessions depend on a 

voluntary contribution of £5 for the term. 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 

funds we will be unable to do these sessions. 

The Christmas cakes were a real hit and we 

have some exciting ideas for this term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning (please book 
your place via the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid vaccination for 

eligible pupils 
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